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Week 6 
Wednesday, 16th 
November 
Little Learners 
Year 7 Transition 
Mobile Dental Clinic 
Thursday, 17th November 
Year 3 Transition full day 
Mobile Dental Clinic 
Friday, 18th November 
Assembly 2.30pm 
Mobile Dental Clinic 
Swimming Lesson notes 
due 
 
Week 7 
Monday, 21st November 
Mobile Dental Clinic 
Tuesday, 22nd November  
Little Learners 
Mobile Dental Clinic 
Wednesday, 23rd  
November 
Little Learners 
Year 7 Transition 
Year 5 Speeches 
Year 4 Camp 
Thursday, 24th  November  
Year 4 Camp 
Cultural Day Year 6 Girls 
Mobile Dental Clinic 
Friday, 25th  November  
Year 4 Camp 
Cultural Day Year 6 Boys 
Year 3 Sleepover note due 
Year 6 Farewell note due 
Mobile Dental Clinic 

On the 11th hour on the 11th day of the 11th month, a minutes’ silence is observed and 

dedicated to those soldiers who died fighting to protect our nation.  
 

Students in 3S created acrostic poems focused on the word ‘remember’ as a celebration 

of Remembrance Day. 
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From the Principal . . . . . . . . . . . 

 
Principal:   Brent Fennessy 

Assistant Principal: Julie Neville Stage 1 

Assistant Principal: Helen Files Stage 2 

Assistant Principal: Julie-Anne Rowe/Toni Kerr  Stage 3                 

  

Phone:   02 6959 2144 

Fax:   02 6959 3274 

Email Address: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

School Website:  www.narrandera-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

Welcome to Week 6 in what has been an incredibly busy and brilliant first 5 weeks. 
  
Last week our new 2023 Year 3’s spent the day in an NPS classroom with great success. 
The smile on all the teachers faces at the end of the day was proof how excited we are to 
welcome this group of students next year. These students will spend one final day with 
us this Thursday before they join us full time next year. 
  
Outside of the classroom, members of our curriculum team spent a day doing a deep 
dive into our curriculum plans for 2023. We are very lucky at our school to have such 
quality leaders who guide our teachers in providing the best possible opportunities for 
our students. 
  
Teachers are now busily writing student reports for Semester 2. At Narrandera Public 
School I am amazed each day at how well our teachers know their students both through 
data but also the strong relationships they build each day. While reports are a very 
important tool in connecting home and school, I always encourage you to reach out and 
have a chat with your child’s teacher about their educational journey. 
  
Tomorrow our whole Year 6 cohort head to the High School for their first full day 
transition. This is an exciting time of year with lots going on for our senior students and I 
hope it is a time that they and their families look back on with fond memories. 
  
Lastly, I want to thank our whole school community for their support in sending clean 
safe water to school. Our school is now well equipped with water coolers around the 
school to provide ongoing water for as long as needed. After a year that has seen a 
pandemic, a horrible flu season and now flooding, we are truly appreciative of the 
support our parent community give us to continue providing a wonderful learning 
environment for all our students. 
 
Have a great week, 
 
Brent Fennessy 
Principal 

mailto:narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Congratulations to everyone who 

participated in and completed the 

5km  Bolters Fluro Fun Run last 

Tuesday!  
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We have been learning about the planet’s plastic problem in class. Students have been 

researching how plastic is manufactured and who discovered the production of plastic. 

We have looked at reliable sources of information to find out more about the effects 

plastic has on our environment and wildlife and different ways we can combat the 

problem. The students have written paragraphs on all these points by ensuring they 

use many details from their research to inform their audience with accurate 

In Science, we have been looking at plants and animals and how we can group them using their 

observable features. We have found that there are animals that we can group with vertebrates 

and animals that do not have a backbone.  

 

                                                    Ms Studholme & Mrs Jamieson. 
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This Term in 5/6K, we have been learning about the Murray Darling Basin. We have learnt 

about the wetland systems, the purpose of a weir, dams, lagoons, lakes and branches. 

Some facts about the Murray Darling Basin: 

- The Murray Darling Basin is Australia's most iconic river system, and one of the biggest 

systems in the world 

- The Murray Darling Basin is home to over 40 different Aboriginal Nations 

- The Murray Darling Basin is 1,472 km long and is the third longest river on the planet, with 

only the Amazon and Nile Rivers ahead of it 

- The Basin is home to many different plants and animals (flora and fauna) 

We really enjoy learning about the Basin and understanding how it has an impact on our 

lives here in Narrandera. 

 

By Ruben Bamblett. 
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COMMUNITY EVENTS: 
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Our School has students who are highly allergic to 

NUTS and NUT PRODUCTS 

We seek your co-operation in trying to keep our school 

NUT FREE 

LEETON SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC 
The School Dental Clinic is available for all children aged from 0 – 18 years 
of age.  We encourage all parents to make an appointment for your child to 
have a full dental check.  Treatment at our clinic is FREE to all children who 

have a Medicare card.  To make an appointment please telephone our call 
centre on 

1800 450 046 
We hope to see you soon!!! 


